

Reading

1. Read the given text and do the tasks *(Прочитайте текст та виконайте завдання до нього)*



This is Mrs Sarah White. She is a primary school teacher and she is very helpful and kind. She teaches English, Maths and Geography. At the moment, she is teaching Maths. She lives in London and is married to George, who is French. George is an architect and he is hard-working but

he isn't boring at all. Sarah and George have three children: Arnold and little twins – Sandy and Laura. They all love animals, but they don't have any pets because they live in an apartment. Mrs White speaks French as well as English, but she doesn't teach it.

Mrs White's niece Sophie is staying with the Whites for some days. Sophie lives and studies in Liverpool, but she is enjoying her mid-term break in London at the moment. Sophie is quite curious and interested in clothes so she is planning to do some serious shopping and sightseeing.

Mrs White's son Arnold doesn't like shopping, but he loves hanging out with friends. They usually go to the local park where they play football or basketball. Today, however, Arnold isn't playing football or basketball; he is skateboarding.

1 Task. Complete the sentences. Use the words from the box.

(Доповніть речення, використавши фрази з прямокутника)

This text is about.....
The Whites are
Mr and Mrs White have got
Sophie is.....
Arnold usually plays

Mr and Mrs White's niece.
sport games with his friends.
the Whites and their relative.
friendly and love animals.
a son and two daughters.

2 Task. Choose the correct answer to the questions.

(Запишіть літеру-позначку правильної відповіді поруч із запитанням)

1. - What are Mr and Mrs White jobs? _____

- a) a teacher and an architect b) primary teachers c) a builder and a housewife

2. - What languages can Sarah White speak? _____

- a) French b) French and English c) English

3. - Who is the most hard-working in the Whites family? _____

- a) Arnold b) Sandy c) George

4. - Why does this family have no pets? _____

- a) They don't like animals. b) They don't have time for animals.
c) They live in an apartment with little children.

5. - How long is Sophie staying with the Whites? _____

- a) for two month b) for some days c) for a week

6. - What does Arnold love to do? _____

- a) go shopping with his cousin. b) play some sport games with his friends
c) hanging out with his sisters

3 Task. Mark true and false sentences. (Позначте правдиві та неправдиві речення)

<i>Sentences</i>	<i>True</i> "+"	<i>False</i> "-"
<i>Sarah White is curious and shy.</i>		
<i>George White is not boring, but hard-working.</i>		
<i>Arnold is very sporty and friendly.</i>		
<i>Sophie is from London but studies in Liverpool.</i>		
<i>Mrs White's niece is curious and likes clothes.</i>		
<i>Arnold usually plays basketball and football with Laura and Sandy in the local park.</i>		
<i>Laura and Sandy always go shopping with Sophie.</i>		